
 
 

Statewide Email 

DATE SENT: August 17, 2021 

FROM: Mike Sfiropoulos, Ph.D. 

TO: Webinar Contacts 
 
Via: mike.sfiropoulos@fldoe.org    

SUBJECT:  Workshop Materials: Textbook Affordability Rule Workshop 6A-14.092 
 

Thank you for attending today’s rule workshop for Rule 6A-14.092 – Textbook Affordability. Attached, 
please find PDFs of the presentation and the proposed rule language. The webinar recording is available 
here: Textbook Affordability Rule Development Workshop Recording. The proposed rule is anticipated 
to go before the October State Board of Education meeting, and once action is taken, we will follow up 
with additional guidance. 

 In the meantime, please feel free to reach out should you have any questions. 
Thank you, 

Mike 

--- 
Mike Sfiropoulos, Ph.D. 
Director of Academic Affairs 
Division of Florida Colleges 
325 W. Gaines Street, Suite 1232B 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
850-245-9523 (Office) 
  
Attachments 2:  

1. 14.092 Textbook Affordability – Proposed Rule Language 
2. Presentation: Rule Development Workshop Textbook Affordability 

mailto:mike.sfiropoulos@fldoe.org
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/recording/5755048786024876304

